
 
 
 
22 April 2021 
 
Matthew Green 
Secretariat 
Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto M5H 2N2 
iec@toronto.ca 
 
Regarding the feasibility of a ban on two-stroke engine leaf blowers 
 
The Rathnelly Area Residents’ Association encourages the committee to support the Member 
Motion of Councillor James Pasternak and Councillor Shelley Carroll regarding the feasibility of a ban 
on two-stroke engine leaf blowers.  This was item MM 23.3 at City Council on 28 July and item IE15.8 
at City Council on 30 September. 
 
This is a serious health and environmental issue that is causing concern in many Toronto 
neighbourhoods. Residents in our neighbourhood complain of the disruptive noise and air pollution 
generated by this lawn-care equipment.  We also know that use of the equipment contributes to 
hearing and respiratory health problems for the workers. 
 
We understand that the information in this email will form part of the public record and may appear 
on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Pym Buitenhuis 
Co-president RARA 
 
Murray Campbell 
Co-president RARA 
 
Cc:  Councillor Josh Matlow councillor_matlow@toronto.ca 
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